
 
 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - FOI - Expenditure on equality, diversity, and inclusivity. 
Ref: DP-6954 
 

 Dear Mr Bates  

Thank you for your freedom of information request dated 12th September  2022, as below.  We 
confirm we do hold the information you requested and have included this information in the 
spreadsheet attached (FOI DP-6954 Equality, diversity and inclusivity). 

We hope the above addresses your request, however, if you feel it does not, you have the right to ask 

for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of our response and should be addressed to our Data Protection Officer at 

dpo@genomicsengland.co.uk. Please kindly remember to quote the reference number above in any 

future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly 

to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or 

Official information concern | ICO 

Yours sincerely 

 

mailto:dpo@genomicsengland.co.uk
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/official-information-concerns-report/official-information-concern/

